April 26, 1961

My, A. L. Pol'tar, Jre

041 Conservation Commission
P. 0. Box 871

Santa Fe, New Mexico

Ret Plugging State-Lows Well
No. 1, Unit 4, Section 32,
Township 19 South, Range 30
East, Red Hills-Yates Peol,
Eddy County, New Mexico.

Dear Mr. Porter,

In answer to your letter of April 25, 1961, in regard to re-plugging the
above-captioned well. A Mr. Bell with the Henry Black Drilling Company
came in to see ms soon after your letter of March 23, 1961. He didn't
say much of anything, only that the son of Mr. Black was at fault as he
was the one that I had talked to on the phone, giving him the plugging
instructions.

Very truly yours,
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

MLA/sa M. L. Ammstrong
Supervisor, District No. 2
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